
Year 4 Peek at the Week 
Friday 24th May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week, in DT,  we gathered ideas to plan and  

design a wire buzzer game fit for purpose. We also 
made our own wire buzzer games using our design 
criteria. 

In maths, we started a new topic on Money, explor-
ing how to write money using decimals, converting 
between pounds and pence  and comparing amounts 
of money. 

In English,  we had the chance to explore the poem 
‘The People Next Door’ further. We debated whether 
the children should accept an invitation from 
strangers. 

After half term, in geography,  we will be starting 
our new topic on oceans. 

..In art, we will begin our new unit on oceans. 

In maths, we will be completing our current topic af-
ter estimating and calculating with money. 

In English, we will be starting our new book, ‘The 
Whale’ which links to our geography unit on oceans.  

Important Dates /Reminders 

27.05.24: May Half Term Holiday  

05.06.24: Return back to school 

Wc 03.06.24: MTC Check  

17.07.24: Sports Day 

25.07.24: End of term (half day)   

Wednesdays: Wear the correct PE uniform. 

Fridays: All homework due.  Spelling test. 

Year 4 Gallery:  

             Child of the weekk 

4 Redgrave: Baari  4 Simmonds: Issac   4 Farah:  Ibrahim 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar 
Maths. 

Contact us: year4@prioryschool.com     01628 600300 

PSHRE Focus: Relationships: In PSHRE this term, we will recognise situations that can cause jealousy in rela-

tionships and can identify someone we love and express why they are special to us. We will know how most people feel 
when they lose someone or something they love and can recognise how friendships change, knowing how to make 

new friends and manage fall outs. We will understand that some relationships are special relationships for when we 
are older and there is no need to feel pressured. Lastly, we will know that we can love and be loved by others.


